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Safeway Select French Salted Caramel Premium Ice Cream recalled  
due to undeclared peanut allergen  

 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Safeway has issued a recall for select containers of Safeway 
Select French Salted Caramel (Fleur De Sel) Premium Ice Cream sold from Nov. 
4, 2014 through Dec. 5, 2014 because the product may contain undeclared 

peanuts, a known allergen. People who have an allergy or have a severe 
sensitivity to peanuts run the risk of a serious or life-threatening allergic 

reaction if they consume this product. 
 
The affected products can be identified by the UPC Code located on the side 

panel and the Best Before Date located on the bottom of the package.  
 

Product Size Best Before Date UPC Code 

Safeway Select French 

Salted Carmel (Fleur De Sel) 
Premium Ice Cream 

1.5 Quart Nov 03, 2015 21130 08970 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed this product was available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported. 

 
Consumers with questions or concerns should contact Safeway at 1-877-
SAFEWAY.  

 
For more information on this recall, visit:  

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm425984.htm. 
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 

http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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